AVON PARK AND RECREATION COMMISSION

TOWN OF AVON

Commissioners: Barbara Littlefield, Chairwoman PM [2: 1] Carl Fischer, Vice -Chairman

Mike Lawler, Stephen McCarthy, Dan Hart

NOVEMBER 1, 2016

Avon Park and Recreation met at 7:00 with members Carl Fischer, Dan Hart, Stephen McCarthy and Mike Lawler present.

Carl motioned that the minutes from the October 25th meeting be accepted with changes. Dan 2nd the motion with all members in favor.

FIELDS/PLAYGROUNDS

Carl reported that the playground mix ordered from Supreme Forest, was delivered on November 1st. The driver was unable to deliver the mix to the high school as the DPW instructed so the place of delivery was changed to the Crowley field area.

The condition of Noonan field was discussed. The field looks ok for now but without regular field maintenance it will not stay that way.

TEEN PROGRAM

There was only one application received for the position of director of our Teen Program from Jennifer Mayo. After reviewing her application and discussing Jennifer's excellent job as last years Summer Program Director, Dan motioned that the board accept Jennifer Mayo's application and to also recommend to the Selectmen that she be appointed director of our Teen Program, at a rate \$15.39 G12, Step 1. Mike 2nd the motion with all members in favor.

Dan also motioned that up to 3 councilors positions be posted for the Teen Program. Mike 2nd the motion with all members in favor.

CREATING REVOLVING ACCOUNTS FOR THE SUMMER AND TEEN PROGRAM

Mike prepared an overview of our options according to the Mass Recreation and Park Assoc. The board reviewed those options and will also refer to Shanna Faro's email dated 9-15-16 regarding revolving accounts. Mike will further research the matter.

Our next scheduled meeting will be on November 15th.

Respectfully submitted,

Carol Leary Carol Geary, Secretary

Avon Park and Recreation